
Salus University Learning Resource Center Renovations Complete

Salus University’s Learning Resource Center was officially unveiled to students, faculty, and staff in
the beginning of January. Third year Salus Pennsylvania College of Optometry (PCO) student,
Alexander Van Dyck mentioned, “My first impression of the Learning Resource Center is that it is
somehow bigger than the old library. The open layout and improved lighting makes the whole place
feel more spacious.” Along with its redesign, improvements include: expanded technology services, a
state-of-the-art 50-person classroom, a help desk/service center, small group study areas, and a small
coffee bar.
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